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Dear ISASI member: 
 We have updated the design and content of the ISASI web site, 
http://www.isasi.org, to improve how we communicate with you through the Internet.  
The new site is easier to navigate, more responsive to your information needs, and both 
new and current content is presented in a pleasant, easy-to-read format. When you visit 
our new site, please check that your contact information in the members' section is 
current. This will ensure that you receive important email messages, publications, and 
other communication from ISASI. Any necessary changes to your information should be 
forwarded to isasiwebmaster@gmail.com. 
 The digital age is quickly changing how organizations communicate with 
members and we intend to take advantage of its benefits to keep you updated and 
informed. We hope you will use the new site and will visit it often. The ISASI email 
newsletter and the Web Roundup News are new vehicles that will bring you those 
updates.  
 We will also continue to provide you current news about our successful programs 
such as Reachout, Scholarships, Seminars, Awards, and Mentoring.  
 Thank you for your continuing support of ISASI. 
 
 Sincerely, 

 Frank Del Gandio 
 Frank Del Gandio, President 
 ISASI 
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